
FRIENDS OF BELMONT SHORE
October 1, 2020 meeting, via Zoom, 6:00 pm

Welcome - President Dick Gaylord
Introduction of the Board

Treasurer’s Report — Mike Crosby
As of September statement, remaining balance: $2,791.06
 
City Update — Robert Luna, Chief of Police and Commander Patrick O’Dowd 

 Plans in the works:
• traffic plan, accident into Michael’s parklet
• walking beat to be restored
• strategies for the homeless

Member suggested opening beach bathrooms again.
Commander: Keep calling on trespassing violations continue reporting
Chief: Re: Defunding police - budget reduced by $10M because of reduced funds. Lost 51 officers.

Applications for board positions - BJ Newell
Applications due October 30.  We have received 4 applications to fill total of 7 openings.  Election will be 
held at our next meeting, which is November 5.

Blood Drive 
Red Cross Blood Drive; 4101 E. Olympic Plaza; Friday October 9, 2020
12:00 pm to 6:00 pm, Yoga room of ICONIX; 
Visit RedCrossBlood.org; Enter Sponsor Code ICONIX;

Gabriela Yates - Suzie Price’s Office
Plans in place for Motel 6 being turned into longterm transitional housing. Non profit.

Renew your membership for 2021

Next meeting: November 5 — traffic controller

Comments from the Members

Minutes submitted by BJ Newell

http://RedCrossBlood.org

